
Appendix 4A 

 

Response to Applicants comment on Representations 

 

   

1. Mr and Mrs Higgins  Thank you very much for your email, although this 
information does not alleviate our concerns. I would like to 
reply in full, and hope to do so over the next few days. In 
short, we feel that several of the statements made by 
Lovat Parks are misleading and erroneous. We also feel 
that Lovat Parks have not addressed our concerns directly.  
 
Lisa Higgins  
 

 

2. Ms S Smith  Thank you for this information, I do still have concerns and 
do not feel that the supplied documents are of any comfort 
or reassurance.  
 
Unfortunately what they have failed to take into account is 
that when in an area such as ours noise travels a distance 
and whilst the maps shows we are of some distance from 
them we can hear them every day whilst they have been 
having works carried out in the park ! Maybe if that hadn’t 
taken down so many trees this would be helping but 
unfortunately a licence to sell alcohol as they have applied 
for will only create a lot of noise. Last years noise levels 
were awful and that was without an alcohol extension to 
what they have hence our objection.  
 
I will be attending the hearing.  
 
 

 

3. -  

4. Ms G Wilks Complaints were made to the PC from what I've heard but 
maybe that was not sufficient. I'm sure this can be 
rectified. 
 
 

 

5.  -  

 


